Madeline Albright
The Albright Group LLC
1101 New York Avenue, NW
Suite 900
Washington, DC 20005
USA

## Dear Mrs. Albright:

I am a 6<sup>th</sup> grader in the United Nations International School. This school year, we started to learn about the UN Millennium Development Goals that were chosen by the UN to help remediate by 2015. We know that the goals will expire in 2015, so the UNDP are working on developing new ones. In class, we discussed issues that were important to us, and issues that we want to help remediate. I chose to work on Terrorism.

According to statistics, since 1970 the rate of deaths caused by terrorism hit the highest point in 2012 and keeps on rising. In 1970, the continent that had the most of terrorist attacks was Europe. In 2012 the continent was Asia and the second place is the Middle East and North Africa. That means that the terrorist attacks are closer to war-zones, which means that more soldiers are probably getting killed and then more soldiers are being sent out war leaving their families in grief.

I know that you have helped this issue in the past, and took a big stand in helping remediate terrorism, but I would love for you to give awareness to more people, for an example maybe bringing up terrorism to your students when you teach at the Georgetown University. I would really appreciate that, because if your students know, they can also spread the word to their family and friends.

I thank you for taking time out of your day to read my letter and report. I have been working on this report throughout the whole school year. The reason of this report is to bring awareness about terrorism and asking others to help out in all the ways possible. I please ask you to respond to me my email or at my personal home address as school is almost over for summer vacation. Together we can help make a change!

Sincerely,